
Hello, 
 
I would like to go on record that I feel this bill, and particularly its “amendment”, are far too restrictive 
and over-reaching for my personal comfort. I think that laws such as this do not represent proper 
government on my behalf. 
 
Please do not let the majority in Portland and “the Valley” speak for the entirety of the state.  
 
Dan Brown 
Powell Butte, OR 
 


